
As the daughter and sister of refugees, I ask that you strengthen the sanctuary law in Oregon. The current law does not do enough 
to protect immigrant community members and to make them feel safe and valued.

Immigrants make our lives richer, both metaphorically and financially. They create businesses. They buy products. They pay taxes. 
They bring new ideas. They bring innovation. They bring inspiration. We are a better state because of immigrants.

Vote yes on HB 3265.


